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The National Commission for women is deeply 

anguished and concerned about the continuing 

incidents of atrocities on women in Delhi and NCR 

areas. 

Smt Mamta Sharma Chairperson National 

Commission for Women expressed shock and urged 

the state Government and police to take appropriate 

steps to ensure safety and security to women in Delhi 

and NCR areas. NCW has taken suo moto cognizance 

of the Press report “pregnant Woman raped by 

neighbours” and also in the case of “12 year old 

molested by Cop.” She further said strict action 

should be taken against the criminals so that 

such incidents do not occur in future. 

The Commission has called for a report in this matter 

along with the action taken by the police. 

 


